
 
450 Richard Street       
Miamisburg, OH 45342  
Phone: (937) 866-0463 

 
 
 
March 1, 2025 
 
 
Subject: Notification of Upcoming Price Increase – Effective May 1, 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued Midwest Fasteners Customer, 
 
 
We appreciate your business and the trust you place in Midwest Fasteners. We remain 
committed to controlling our costs while consistently delivering high-quality products to meet 
your needs. 
 
As you may know, our last price increase occurred in May 2022. Although we have made every 
effort to manage operational costs, factors such as rising labor and benefit costs, increased cost 
of energy, and the cost of materials and supplies have led to higher overall operational costs. 
 
As a result, we will be implementing a 4% price increase, effective May 1, 2025. 
 
Our Midwest Fasteners sales representatives will reach out to you prior to the effective date of 
this increase to answer any questions you may have and provide further assistance as needed.  
 
Thank you again for your trust and continued partnership. We truly value your business and look 
forward to continuing our mutually beneficial business relationship. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Nate Conley 
President/CEO 
Midwest Fasteners, Inc. 


